
DERRY HILL UNITED FC

Calne Without Parish Council

BY EMAIL

14 May 2024

Dear Parish Councillors

Application for Small Grant Funding

Please find enclosed our application for small grant funding for our goal refurbishment and

improvement to the outdoor area project.

I enclose our application form, our HMRC certificate confirming Community Amateur Sports

Club status and our last set of accounts.

You may note from the accounts that the club holds quite high reserves and I wanted to

include a note about the reasons for these. There are two reasons for this:

● When the club returns the land to the Bowood Estate it is required to return the land

in the same condition it was in when we acquired the lease. We hold reserves

£40,000 to cover the cost of this work.

● We also hold funds to maintain the clubhouse and grounds for a period of one year,

these costs are between £10,000 and £20,000.

I hope you will consider our project worthy of funding. Please let me know if you have any

further questions.

Yours sincerely,

Claire Kennedy

Treasurer

Bowood Sports Ground, Derry Hill SN11 9LX
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